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IMPORTANT COVID-19 UPDATE 
Tuesday 29 June 2021 

 
All SWS families, 
 
We have a positive LFD test staff case of COVID-19. The member of staff has tested positive on an LFD 
this morning. She has not been in the building today and is having a confirmatory PCR test. 
 
Currently, following LA/PHE advice, I have asked 4 teachers and 28 Year 10 students to self-isolate. If the 
PCR test confirms a positive all teachers and students involved will have to self-isolate until Friday 9 July, 
when they can return to school. If the test is negative, the teachers and students can return to school the 
next day. 
 
I will update those families involved accordingly. 
 
I am aware of an increasing trend of the Delta variant of COVID-19 across several of the schools in our 
town and the surrounding area. We do not want further disruption to our children’s education and intend 
to finish this academic year strongly in preparation for September. To achieve this, I must ask you to 
continue to reinforce the importance of testing twice a week at home with the children. It is a key 
control measure that aims to help us respond quickly and effectively if a case emerges. 
 
Today, the students have received their latest set of test kits and should be bringing them home tonight. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in this period - I will update you of any developments. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
J. Fraser 
Principal 


